
The Christmas Bureau provides holiday
assistance to families in the Greater

Spokane area. Approved applicants will
receive  one grocery voucher, a book for
children 14 years and under and a toy for

children 17 years and under. 

Applications for assistance are no
longer in person and now must be

completed online for everyone's safety. 

Applications NOW OPEN online through
November 6, 2020.

www.cceasternwa.org/christmas-bureau

Please email
christmas.bureau@cceasternwa.org 

or call (509) 358-4250.

Applications Now Open

Questions?


